

Volume 16, Issue 5

Marshall Elementary School 4407 116th Street NE Marysville, WA 98271 (360) 965-1600 Attendance Line (24 Hrs): (360) 965-1601

Upcoming Events

- ◆ Spirit Week: February 7th—11th
- ◆ Fun Run Kickoff: March 8, 2022
- ◆ Conference Week: March 28th—April 1st
- ◆ Spring Break: April 4th—8th



REPORT CARDS SENT HOME FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 4, 2022

THE MARSHALL MUSTANG

February 2022

Principal's Message

Dear families,

We have finished another amazing month at Marshall. We are so glad to have our students back in person after our temporary move to remote learning. Our staff have been busy putting together your student's report cards and students have been working hard learning and growing their brains. Last month, our very own Mr. Weiss and Ms. Moll created our MLK assembly and shared it with students and staff. While we were remote, I was able to join several classrooms and see learning of all sorts but it was so great to have everyone back on Monday for in person learning. Plory also visited each classroom in January to share a message with students. Plory is a character from our newly adopted iReady math curriculum. "Do your best work and try even when math is hard at times," was the message Plory shared with each of our students. We've had a lot of wonderful learning experiences this year and with that, we'd love to get some feedback from you as we continue to plan and head into the second half of the year: Parent Survey Link

We would like to increase our messaging through social media in order to highlight some of the amazing things our students are doing. We encourage you to let us know if you do not want your child's photographed shared via social media by letting the office know. We have a few different ways of communicating. Our primary ways are communicating via phone calls and emails. We will also push information, pictures, and celebrations out to our social media handles listed below. We encourage you to follow us on any or all of our social media platforms.

FB Page: Marshall_ElemTwitter: @Marshall Elem

Co-Op FB: Marysville Cooperative Education Program

PTSA FB: Marshall Elementary PTSA 7.4.13

Sincerely,

Katy Rudolph Principal



For the health and safety of all, students and staff alike, immunization compliance is an ongoing effort. The process involves review and documentation of individual student records along with notification of

parents when requirements change or their student is out of compliance.

A timely response and reply to notifications regarding your student's immunization needs is greatly appreciated.

Also, should your child receive any additional immunizations (including COVID), please let our Health Room know as soon as possible.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call our office and staff will direct your call to the appropriate staff member.

> Thank you, Marysville School District Health Services

No School Days

The following days will be nonstudent days:

Friday, February 18 and Monday, February 22, 2022—Presidents Day Weekend

<u>Pebruary is National Library</u> Lover's Month

Consider visiting our local Sno-Isle Library for various activities. They additionally have many resources to offer to our community.

Click <u>here</u> to view the latest offerings.





PTSA general meeting will be held via Zoom on Thursday, February 17, 2022 at 5:30 PM.

If you are interested in attending, please email Kari Brickey at

Kari_Brickey@msd25.org to

receive the Zoom invitation.

REPLACEMENT EDUCATIONAL PROGRAMS AND OPERATIONS LEVY & REPLACEMENT TECHNOLOGY AND CAPITAL LEVY FEBRUARY 8, 2022

On February 8, 2022, Marysville School District will ask voters to renew their commitment to students and schools through two *replacement* levies. The two levies continue support for the educational programs and services students currently receive and provide for the improvement and maintenance of the facilities where they learn and grow. The replacement levies have a combined lower tax rate reducing the burden of cost to taxpayers by .30 cents per \$1,000 of assessed property value.

Click here to view a flyer with additional information.

Click <u>here</u> to view additional information and watch levy presentation videos.

Please remember to submit your ballot by Tuesday, February 8, 2022.

Spirit Week is Coming! February 7th through February II

♦ Monday—Sports Day

Wear sports gear to show your spirit for your favorite sports team.

♦ Tuesday—Crazy Hair Day

Bows, ribbons, crazy colors, string...Let's see how crazy you can make your hair.

♦ Wednesday—Mismatch Day

Polkadots, stripes, plaid or zigzags...anything goes! Have fun with some crazy colors and patterns.

♦ Thursday—Marshall Spirit

Get out your Yellow and Blue and show your school spirit! Marshall Mustangs Spirit Day!

♦ Friday—Color Day

Kindergarten–Red	1st Grade-Blue
2nd Grade–Yellow	3rd Grade–Green
4th Grade–Purple	5th Grade–Black

Non-Discrimination Statement: Marysville School District complies with all federal and Washington State rules and regulations and will provide equal employment opportunity and treatment for all applicants and staff in recruitment, hiring, retention, assignment, transfer, promotion, and training. Such equal employment opportunity will be provided without discrimination with respect to race, creed, national origin, age, honorably discharged veteran or military status, sex, sexual orientation including gender expression or identity, marital status, the presence of any sensory, mental or physical disability or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal by a person with a disability. The district will provide equal access to school facilities to the Boy Scouts of America and all other designated youth groups listed in Title 36 of the United States Code as a patriotic society. The following employees have been designated to address questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Civil Rights Coordinator - Gregg Kuehn, Director of Risk Management, Facilities, and Maintenance, 360-965-0110; Title IX Officer - Tracy Souza, Director of COVID-19 Health and Safety, 360-965-0076; Section 504 Coordinator and ADA Coordinator, Trish Campbell, Executive Director of Special Education, 360-965-0174. Discrimination and discriminatory harassment may be reported to any school staff member or to the district's Civil Rights Coordinator, listed above. You also have the right to file a written complaint. Address: 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA 98270. Website: www.msd25.org. Marysville School District is a drug- and tobacco-free workplace. Policies that address this issue are Policy 3210 "Non-Discrimination" & 5010 - "Non-Discrimination and Affirmative Action." These Policies are available online at www.msd25.org at your school, or at the District Office: 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA, 360-965-0000.

The Marshall Mustang page 2